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ALERT STATEMENT FOR AN ATTEMPTED FRAUD WITH OUR CORPORATE IDENTITY.
We want to warn all our customers and associates of an attempt at fraud on our corporate identity.

We are aware that messages are being sent in the name of our company through email requesting
information or payment instructions to a different bank from the one traditionally used by our

company.

Our accounts:
manager@ciinternationalfuels.com
asistente.presidencia@ciinternationalfuels.com

tesoreria@ciinternationalfuels.com

Are being audited and reconfigured for better security.
Meanwhile, we respectfully request that any payment instructions be revalidated calling to Mr.
Jaime Ochoa at +(57) 3156831507 or +(1) 7864770428 or if you receive a message that generates

any suspicion, please do not hesitate to report it at any time.

Our company has immediately made the report to the corresponding authorities and we deeply
regret this situation that may have generated discomfort.

Unfortunately, none of us are exempt from cybercrime.

Once thiXsituatign has been overcome, we will infor positively.

JAIME OCHQO
CEO / CI INTER

or + (1)(786) 4770428

IFOC
Calle Culebra # 620, Ciudad de Panama.

Ci International Fuels.
Calle 77B No 59-61, Suite 1101
Barranquilla, Colombia.



